
2022-2023  Academic 

 
OSSAA AC1 

 

COACHES RECOMMENDATION 

FOR 

STATE ACADEMIC TOURNAMENT OFFICIALS 

 
 

I am recommending the following to officiate the State Academic Bowl Tournament.  (College students may 

be recommended if they are at least a senior.  Please list their home high school along with their address.)  

Coaches may also recommend themselves. 

 

 
  

OFFICIAL(S)  ADDRESS 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

Please make sure these officials are available for the State Academic Bowl Tournament on January 28, 2023. 

 

Return this form to the OSSAA office no later than November 18, 2022. 

 

____________________________           ________________________         ________________________ 

Academic Coach               School                Date 

 

Return to: Mike Clark  

  OSSAA 

  P.O. Box 14590  

  Oklahoma City OK  73113-0590 

 

 

 

 


